
MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 18, 2019 

 
 The regular meeting of the Sussex County Board of Adjustment was canceled on Monday, 
February 18, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. in the County Council Chambers, 2 The Circle, Georgetown, 
Delaware.  
 
 At 7:00 p.m. with Chairman John Mills announced that a quorum was not present, and the 
meeting was canceled.  The Board members present were: Mr. Dale Callaway and Mr. John Mills. 
Also, in attendance were Mr. James Sharp, Esquire – Assistant County Attorney, and staff 
members Mr. Jamie Whitehouse – Planning Manager, Ms. Lauren DeVore, Planner, and Ms. Ann 
Lepore – Recording Secretary. 
  

Cases will be rescheduled to future meetings. 
 

 
 

 
 


